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NOTIFICATION 

This is to notify all the candidates who applied to M.Sc programme in Mathematics that 

there will be an interview in the Department of Mathematics, Nagaland University, 

Lumami on Friday the 21st of July, 2017 at 10:00 a.m.  

The first list of selected candidates will be declared on the same day. Selected 

candidates may take admission from 21st July-27th July. Candidates are requested to 

come with all their original documents. 


